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TO: Dr. Kent Mutchler 

 

FROM: Dr. Adam Law 

 

RE: Staff Retirement Recognition 

 

DATE: May 28, 2019 

 

The staff members below either retired during the 2018/2019 school year or are retiring at the 

end of the 2018/2019 school year.  Over the course of their careers, these individuals have both 

directly and indirectly had a positive impact on the lives and education of Geneva District 304 

students.  On behalf of the district, I want to thank these retirees for their service to the students, 

staff, and parents of Geneva CUSD 304. 

 

 

Retiree Position Building 

Laura Bieniak Language Arts GMSS 

Cathy Campana Grade 4 HSS 

Cathy Carrino Special Education Assistant WAS 

Patricia Cordon Administrative Assistant GMSN 

Gregory Dierks Math GHS 

Christina Gaetani Learning Behavior Specialist GELP 

Elizabeth Grubaugh Librarian GHS 

Debra Jongebloed Acceleration/Enrichment MCS 

Katie Kennath Acceleration/Enrichment HSS 

Terri Koontz Special Education Assistant GMSN 

Robert Lennartz Custodian GMSN 

Jennifer Mott-Mueller Physical Education GMSS 

Kara Rollins Speech Pathologist WAS 

Ellen Skok Grade 3 WAS 

Bruce Snyder Custodian GMSS 

Cathy Wade Library Assistant GHS 

Jan Waller Administrative Assistant – HR CO 
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